November 1, 2019
Dear Families,

Happy November! | am writing this newsletter to inform you about the current events at St. James
Parochial School. The newsletter is also found on our website.

e There will be Dental Screening on November 14" for students in Grades PK, K and 6™. A flyer
was sent home last week by our school nurse. If you haven’t seen the flyer, please call the
office.

e Tonightis a Student Council Dance in the cafeteria from 6:30-8:30 P.M.. Appropriate casual
attire is required for the dance. Pizza and beverages will be available for the students.

e Scholastic Book Fair will be running all week from 8:30 -3:30 daily. The event will end on Friday,
November 8. Students will have an opportunity to visit the book fair during the day.

e Students in Grades 3,4,&5 went to Mystic Seaport on Tuesday, October 29", Students had a
great time. A special thanks to the following parent chaperones for the field trip: Lara
DelSignore, Ashlee Brazeau,Jennifer Atchinson, Melissa Whiteley, Korey Seney, Rudolph
Desabota, Karen Toni, Mr. Robertson, Stephen Houle, Jodi Mackie, Maria Sanchez, Keri
Beaudreault, Charlene Marshal, Donnel Dillon, JaelahDeAngelis, Nicole Plourd, Aaron Nichols
and Anne Cote. Thank you for supporting our students attending the Mystic Seaport Trip.

e Grade 8 students visited Killingly High School for the day on Thursday, October 31*. Killingly
provided bus transportation and lunch for our students.

e Congratulations to Grade 3 for winning a Dress Down Day for collecting 219 box tops! We will be
receiving $234.20 for those box tops. Great job!

e Reminder: The altar in the entrance foyer is for the Catholic Mexican Celebration Dia De Los
Muertos. Itis a Catholic celebration to honor those who have passed away and to celebrate life.
November 1% is dedicated to children who have passed away and November 2" is for the adults
who have passed away. A special thanks to all the families that have sent us pictures to display
on the altar.

e The following students have been selected to serve as ‘Principal of the Day’ during Catholic
Schools Week: Mary Kate Barnwell, Michael DeAngelis, Harrison Seney, Gabriella LePine and
Ben Brazeau. Students do not have to wear their uniform, but appropriate casual attire. Thank
you.

e Yankee Candle Fundraiser delivery is Monday, November 4" from 3-5 P.M. We will let you know
if there’s a delay with the delivery. Boxes will need to be sorted out before pick-up.

e The Nut Sale started on Monday, October 28", Any questions, please contact Carrie Bauch.



e Confirmation has been scheduled for Tuesday, November 5™ at 7:00 P.M. Practice begins at 6:30
P.M. in the church.

e Reminder: There will be no bus transportation on Tuesday, November 5. We have school but
the busses will not be provided for us due to the elections.

e Catholic Schools Week information was given in my newsletter last week. It’s also on the
school’s website. We are switching Tuesday’s college/high school day to blackout day to
Wednesday. On Wednesday, we will have the college/high school day. Thank you.

o Great news! The St. James Parish Bulletin is now on our school website. A link has been
provided for you on the Home Page.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the main office: |.joyal@stjamesdanielson.org or

c.benoit@stjamesdanielson.org. Have a great weekend!

Blessings,

Linda M. Joyal/Principal
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